
EVANS TOWNSHIP LIONS CLUB, INC. 
SCHOLARSHIP ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
 

 The Evans Township Lions Club, Inc. will be accepting 

applications for two (2) scholarships this school year and in 

years to come.  These scholarship awards will be named “The Evans Township 

Lions Club, Inc. Community Service Scholarship” and will be in the amount of 

$750.00 each.  All previous scholarship awards presented by the Lions Club are 

discontinued. 

 

 Applicants must be residents of the Town of Evans, but need not be 

attending the Lake shore Central School system.  Any resident high school 

senior may apply regardless of what high school they attend, (St. Francis, Eden, 

Immaculata, etc.).  Also applicants are not limited to seniors planning on 

attending traditional 4 year colleges but also included are applicants planning 

on attending a junior/community college, trade or professional school as a 

continuation of a B.O.C.E.S course of study, or joining a work/training program 

like an apprenticeship. 

 

 Recognizing that the Lions Club motto is “We Serve” we are looking for 

students who mirror this in their actions and attitude towards others and their 

community. Therefore applications should be in the form of a letter containing 

the student’s name and address and a convincing description of how they plan 

to serve and effect positive change in the world.   (This letter should be 250 to 

300 words. 

 

 



  P.O. BOX 342  ANGOLA  NY 14006 

 

 This letter should be accompanied by written recommendations from 

significant adults involved in the applicant’s life outside of the family who could 

speak to the level of involvement in community service as well as the character 

of the applicant.   Any recommendations will be considered as attachments and 

should not be included in the 250 or 300 word count of the application letter.  

Applications and attachments should be returned directly to the Evans 

Township Lions Club Inc., Attention: Scholarship Committee, PO Box 342, 

Angola, NY 14006, no later than April 21, 2020. 

 

 We, as members of the Lions Club look forward to cooperating with you 

in spreading the word about these scholarships hoping those seniors who may 

be reluctant to submit application for the more traditional scholarships may 

apply for these awards.  We hope to help students who might otherwise have 

difficulty continuing their education post high school. 

 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 

Mary Hosler 

 
Mary K. Hosler 
Lions Club, Scholarship Committee Chairman 
 
 
 
 
 


